
Military Ocean Terminal Sunny Point 
Joint Land Use Study

On Monday June 24th and Tuesday June 25th, the Cape Fear Council of Governments 
(CFCOG) will hold public meetings in Kure Beach and Southport, respectively, to present 
the draft Military Ocean Terminal Sunny Point (MOTSU) Joint Land Use Study (JLUS) on 
behalf of the study partners, which include CFCOG, MOTSU, Brunswick County, New 
Hanover County, and the municipalities of Boiling Spring Lakes, Carolina Beach, Kure 
Beach, Leland, and Southport. This third series of public meetings will focus on the study’s 
recommendations and implementation plans. Members of the consulting team that 
prepared the study and representatives from MOTSU will be available to answer questions 
and take comments at the meeting. The public is invited to attend one of the meetings at 
the times and locations provided below. 

The primary purpose of the JLUS is to identify potential land use conflicts around the 
installation and the Army’s railroad corridor from MOTSU to Leland that might impede 
the long-term sustainability of MOTSU’s operational mission. The draft JLUS contains 
over 50 recommendations for MOTSU and the local government partners to consider 
implementing to mitigate the identified land use conflicts, improve coordination between 
the installation and local governments, and work collaboratively toward addressing issues 
related to public safety, transportation and community infrastructure needs. The draft 
Joint Land Use Study document, as well as other information about the study, is available 
online at: http://capefearcog.org/sunnypoint/

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Kure Beach Meeting
Date: Monday June 24, 2019
Time: 6:00 pm until 7:30 pm
Kure Beach Town Hall 
117 Settlers Lane
Kure Beach, NC 28449

Southport Meeting
Date: Tuesday June 25, 2019
Time: 1:30 pm until 3:00 pm
Southport Community Building 
223 E. Bay Street
Southport, NC 28461

Contact: Allen Serkin (aserkin@capefearcog.org)


